
 

 

9th July 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
  
School Meals 
  
Dowson will have a new menu in place for September and are introducing a 25% discount on school meals 
for siblings during the first term of the new academic year. 
  
This discount will work as follows, the first child pays £2.25 and any siblings will pay £1.69 – a saving of 
56p per meal. If your children are currently on a packed lunch simply complete the school meal survey 
using the link provided below and, if applicable, the discount will be applied. 
  
We continue to work closely with our catering partner, Mellors, to ensure that your child receives 
a good quality and nutritional meal, a great service, support and value for money. 
  
Please be assured that if your child is eligible and registered for a free school meal, (which includes all 
Reception and Years 1 and 2 pupils) there will be no change. If you do feel that your child may be eligible 
for a free meal, please speak to the school office who can assist you with the application process. Further 
information on this is available on our school website. 
  
Present Year 2 Parents please be advised that from 1st September, your child no longer qualifies 

for a Universal Free School Meals and you will be charged for school dinners.  

Please use the following link and choose your child/den’s meal or indicate that your child will be on a 

packed lunch. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc6-

UI7UMV6uXj9zp5wkxjewE0iaWBetLLTpGULpgYKvl6HTA/viewform?usp=sf_link 

School Meals will be available for payment via ParentPay and are £11.25 per week, if you do not have your 

log in details please contact Mrs Beever in the Upper School Office. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs L.Beever 
Finance Officer. 
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